Good afternoon – 

The Department of Energy (DOE), Office of Science, Office of Workforce Development for Teachers and Scientists is sponsoring a Virtual Graduate Student Recruitment Event and Fair on July 21, 2022 from 1-6PM ET. Hosted by the Oak Ridge Institute for Science and Education, this exciting event will reach top STEM student researchers participating in summer 2022 internships at the DOE’s national laboratories. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We invite you to share the attached informational flyer to your graduate admissions office. Please indicate your interest to participate through the survey (https://orausurvey.orau.org/n/doegradfair2022.aspx) no later than June 29, 2022. Selected institutions will be notified by July 5, 2002.

Based on feedback from our inaugural year, we have added new and enhanced features to the platform this year. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Julie Malicoat at Julie.Malicoat@orau.org.


